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Senator Conroy (Written) asked: 
 
Has there been any change to the training in relation to the use of equipment that 
Australian personnel are issued with since the change of government?  
a. What has been added? 
 
Answer: 
 
Yes. 
 

a. Training for Australian personnel evolves as matter of course in response to 
changing operational and mission specific requirements. In the interests of 
preserving operational security and to maintain the safety of Australian personnel 
details of the training Australian personnel receive will not be released. 

 
 


